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ULAA campus wide elections for faculty seats on the Board of Directors launched 

Wednesday, April 5th and closed Wednesday, April 19th.  We received 506 responses. 

 

We welcome newly elected ULAA director Melissa Barnes (Nursing) and welcome back 

Jeremy Clark, who was re-elected.   

 

We would like to thank the outgoing members for their dedication and diligent work on 

behalf of our student-athletes: Lars Smith (Law), Jeremy Clark (Medicine) and Rob 

Detmering (Library). 

 

CAP also sends our thanks and best wishes to student representative and now recent 

graduate Makayla Hurst (Softball). 

 

Prof. Krista Wallace-Boaz, Faculty Athletics Representative 

Chair of the Committee on Academic Performance 

Provost’s Liaison for Athletics 

 


